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A Resolution Of The City Commission Of The City Of Hollywood, Florida, Authorizing The

Appropriate City Officials To Execute A Software Maintenance Agreement With Superion,

LLC. For Maintenance And Support Of The Police Law Records Management System With

An Initial One Year Term And Subsequent Automatic Annual Renewals In An Estimated

Amount Of $600,000.00 Over Four Years.

Staff Recommends: Approval of the attached Resolution.

Explanation:

The City of Hollywood needs to purchase maintenance and support for the Police

Department’s Law Records Management System (RMS) from Superion, LLC. The Records

Management System (RMS) is a centralized database system of all law enforcement records

relating to police incidents, arrests, citations, etc.

On December 17, 2008, the City of Hollywood and Broward County, pursuant to Resolution

No R-2008-394, entered into a new five-year agreement where the County funded a

comprehensive law records management system and associated servers from Sungard

Public Sector. It was at this point, cities had to enter into their own agreements with the

Sungard Public Sector for the shared licenses and maintenance of the system.

On May 20, 2009, via Resolution No. R-2009-121, the City Commission authorized the

execution of a Software License and Services Agreement and a Software Maintenance

Agreement with SunGard Public Sector, Inc. for client licenses, installation services, and

maintenance for the City to utilize the shared County system.

Since 2009, the Software License and Services Agreement and Software Maintenance

Agreement have been renewed and the vendor, Sungard Public Sector has undergone

several name changes. The vendor’s current name is CentralSquare Technologies doing

business as Superion.

Under this resolution, the attached Software Maintenance Agreement with Superion LLC.,
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Under this resolution, the attached Software Maintenance Agreement with Superion LLC.,

would be renewed for a four-year term, renewable in one-year intervals on a year-to-year

basis unless either party decides not to extend the agreement.

The Director of Information Technology recommends that the City Commission approve the

attached agreement with Superion for Software maintenance for a four-year term in the

estimated amount of $600,000.00.

Annual funding for this purchase has been appropriated and exists in the account
557.130101.51900.546340.00000.000.000 in the estimated amount of $150,000.00

Recommended for inclusion on the agenda by:
Raheem Seecharan, Director, Information Technology
Adam Reichbach, Assistant City Manager for Finance & Administration
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